
    Dosbarth Aberafan Newsletter 

Spring Term 

 

Welcome to Dosbarth Aberafan 

 

We hope you have had a lovely Christmas break and wish to welcome you all back to 

Dosbarth Aberafan. We have been busy getting everything ready for the start of term.  

This term we are starting a new topic called ‘Whatever the Weather’ which we are sure 

the children will enjoy! A separate skills letter will be sent out which will breakdown each 

Area of Learning! We are hoping to plan an exciting trip to Plantasia towards the end of 

term, so please look out for more information regarding this!  

 

Don’t Forget… Important Dates 

Please provide a book bag for reading 

books to be kept in and ensure these are 

brought in daily.  

Snack is 20p per day (£1 a week). This can 

be paid on a Monday or half termly/termly 

(£5 for each half term or £10 for the whole 

term). Money must be put in an envelope 

which is clearly labelled with your child’s 

name as this saves valuable time in the 

mornings!  

PE will continue to be on a Wednesday and 

will start this week! Please can children wear 

their PE kits into school. Please ensure that 

children wear trainers on these days.  

Please label all personal belongings 

especially cardigans and jumpers. Please 

keep bags to a minimum as we only have a 

small cloakroom to store these.  

Toys and jewellery items are not permitted.  

If your child is unwell please phone the 

 

Friday 19th January – INSET Day 

Wednesday 7th February – Valentine’s Disco 

W/C 12th February – Half Term  

Friday 1st March – St David’s Day  

Friday 8th March – Super Learning Day  

Friday 15th March – Comic Relief 

Friday 22nd March – Easter Service  

 

More information about these events will be 

sent to you closer the time.  



School Office on the first day of absence 

and avoid using Class Dojo to inform us of 

this.  

Please inform the School Office of any 

changes to address, phone numbers or 

medical needs.  

Aberafan Staff Names 

These are the staff that work in Dosbarth Aberafan 

Class Teachers: Mrs Banfield and Mrs Meacham 

Teaching Assistants: Miss Cook, Mrs Owen, Mrs Gubb, Miss Jobson and Miss Bridden. 

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of staff.  

 

 


